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			Special Dispatch: REMINDER: NSDA Member Webinar TONIGHT at 8 p.m.: NSDA Reply to the Provincial Dental Board of NS Dental Act Discussion Paper

 
TONIGHT: Member Webinar – NSDA Reply to the Provincial Dental Board of NS Dental Act Discussion Paper

NSDA members are invited to register for a webinar with NSDA executive, staff and legal counsel on the association’s reply to proposed Dental Act changes. The changes to the Dental Act are contained in a discussion paper released by the Provincial Dental Board of NS last autumn.

Date: Monday, January 11, 2021
Time: 8 p.m.

Link to register for webinar: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0CURpt_ARHm9TikKeu9Xlg

Note: This webinar is for members only and registration is required. A confirmation email with the meeting link will be sent to you upon registration.
 

NSDA draft reply to Provincial Dental Board of Nova Scotia’s discussion paper 

To read the NSDA’s draft reply to the Provincial Dental Board’s discussion paper: 
1. Go to www.nsdental.org
2. Click “Member Login” (or dark blue button) at the top of the page. This will take you to a login screen.
3. Enter your regular username and password.
4. Once logged in, click the link “Draft NSDA Reply to PDBNS” at the top of the My Account page under the heading “Welcome.”
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